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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Nursery – Rainbows and Light 

The children have enjoyed painting rainbows and playing in the dark den with the colourful lights.  

   

Zebras, Leaf Printing and Rubbing 

The children have been busy collecting autumnal leaves from around the school. Year One have been 

using crayons to create beautiful leaf rubbings and Reception have been using paints and brushes to 

make leaf printing pictures. 
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Parents and Carers Reception Phonics Workshops – Lions, Giraffes, Elephants and Zebras 

Monday 21st October 2024 at 2.45 pm – Lions and Giraffes 

Tuesday 22nd October 2024 at 2.45 pm – Elephants and Zebras 

Parents and carers are very welcome to come and join us for phonics workshops to find out a little 

more about how phonics is taught and the types of experiences your child will have when learning how 

to read.  The school gate in the staff car park will open five minutes before the meetings are due to 

begin.  Please make your way to your child’s classroom. 

Tuesday 22nd October 2024 at 5.00 pm  

For parents and carers unable to attend the earlier sessions, please come to the reception area and 

you will be taken to your child’s classroom. 

Tuesday 22nd October at 2.30pm, Poetry Workshop and Performance, Kingfishers and Swans 

Poet, James Carter, will be working with the children to prepare a very special performance for 

parents and carers at Ilfracombe library.  Please arrive at 2.30 pm. If you are attending you are very 

welcome to take your child home from the library following the performance, please let the class 

teacher know when you leave. 

Harvest Festival  

We are collecting donations of non-perishable food which will be taken to the Ilfracombe Food Bank.  

Trousers and Leggings 

We would be grateful for any donations of boys’ and girls’ trousers, leggings and pants aged two years 

to six years for our children to use in Nursery.  

Many thanks. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Monday 21st October Reception Phonics Workshop for Parents and Carers - Lions and 

Giraffes at 2.45pm – all welcome 

Tuesday 22nd October Year Two, Poetry Workshop and Performance in the Library for Parents 

and Carers at 2.30 pm 

Reception Phonics Workshop for Parents and Carers – Elephants and 

Zebras at 2.45pm – all welcome 

Reception Phonics Workshop for Parents and Carers at 5.00 pm – all 

welcome 

Friday 25th October Non-pupil day 

Monday 28th October to 

Friday 1st November  

Half Term 

 



  

 



 

 

 



 

 


